[bookmark: _GoBack]Vermillion – Parke Health Coalition
Zoom Meeting – August 5, 2021 – 10 a.m. to 11 a.m.

Attended: Tisha Reid, Tara McClain, Allison Finzel, Antonia Sawyer, Mary Margaret Rhees, Mindy Duckett, Larry Addison, Jeffrey Galbraith, Kris Aninger, Sara Bain, Aliya Amin, Samantha Mundt, Donna Whitmer, Kim Wickens, Judi Barnes, Danny Wayne Beemer, Julie Pettit, Sylvia Maixner, Karen Hinshaw, Courtney Stewart, Becky Myers, Jessica Taylor, Becky Holbert, Lynne Brewer, Lori Bouslog, Gail Wright, Kiersten Vincent, Kara (last name is unknown)

Lori Bouslog opened the meeting. 

Introductions

Notes from the last meeting attached to email. Approved. 

WORKING GROUPS – Lori Bouslog
· Food Insecurity - Allison Finzel stated she and Mindy met. Would like to establish quarterly meeting of pantries to share resources. Mindy noted Parke County has a Food Security Alliance and all pantries participate. They have received a grant to assist.
· Connecting Health Care - Larry Addison - Has not met. He noted he doesn’t know who is on committee and needs assistance in setting up virtual meeting. Lori stated she would send out committee members again and assist.
· Resource Manual - Lynne Brewer said the resources are being compiled - but group has not met. She and Sylvia will contact others and see what other resources might be needed. Antonia noted in the chat that this would be a good time to look at 2-1-1 and make sure all up to date. Julie from Crisis Pregnancy Center noted they have a resource manual to add to resources

SUGGESTED SPEAKERS – Lori Bouslog
· Jeffrey Galbraith from CareSource will be our next speaker in September. 
· Jessica Taylor was mentioned as another speaker in Fall.
· Courtney Stewart with Indiana Joint Asthma Coalition was also suggested
· There was discussion on meeting in-person, hybrid, or virtual. September will remain virtual. We will then begin meeting bi-monthly with workgroup meetings between.

ORGANIZATION SHARE: Everyone
· Courtney Stewart noted Asthma Summit on August 26th. Flyer will be emailed.
· Karen Hinshaw noted the Connections in Health Annual Conference on September 16th. Flyer will be emailed.
· Sylvia Maixner shared 2 opportunities for conferences on Suicide Prevention in September and another on Battlemind in October. Flyers will be sent.
· Julie Petit and Jeffrey Galbraith both noted special enrollment time in Marketplace in August. Details will be sent by email from Lori.
· Lori mentioned Mental Health First Aid training from Purdue Extension, as well as, Latino Coalition offering free online Spanish class for providers only.
· Kim Wickens thanked Judi Barnes for classes on nutrition at Community Garden
· Antonia Sawyer stated Putnam County received Enhancing Value of Public Places grant and beginning to work on 5 year Master Plan. She noted that Hoosier Health and Wellness Alliance meets bi-monthly.

Lori Bouslog stated the next meeting will be on
September 2nd, AT 10 AM
(We will begin to meet bi-monthly after this meeting)
